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September 21, 2017

Laurie Villasuso

Chief Operating Officer &
Executive Vice President

IDA

4 Crotty Ln

Suite 100

New Windsor, New York 12553

Dear Ms. Villasuso,
This letter is in response to your letter dated September 12, 2017. The Town of

Goshen supports the Proposed Tax Agreement with Merlin Entertainment with regards
to LEGOLAND New York.

Respectfully,

LY

Douglas Bloomfield
Town of Goshen Supervisor
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